Hatch Warren Infant School



Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

18th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Keeping you updated! More about Christmas and Bits 'n' pieces!!

Christmas Performances

We are very pleased to inform you that the children are already busy learning songs and dances for the Christmas Performances this year. They are all very excited. We will not be issuing tickets for the event but please bear in mind that space in the hall is limited so a **maximum of two adults** per child are able to attend. We hope that parents will attend the show in which their child's class is taking the lead. There is no cost for tickets.

Cameras/videos are allowed to be used during the performances but we insist that you do not upload the images/film to the internet or onto social media.

Date	9.15am (doors open 9.05am)	11.00am (doors open 10.50am)	2.00pm (doors open 1.50pm)
Wednesday 11th December	Badger	Squirrel	Ladybird
Thursday 12th December	Owl	Otter	Bumblebee
Friday 13th December	Hedgehog	Fox	Butterfly

Christmas Parties

We will be providing the food, games and of course lots of FUN and EXCITEMENT!!!! We just need the children to be wearing their party clothes on the day of their parties. They may come to school dressed in their party clothes. Please remember that they will have playtimes and lunchtimes before their party so sensible footwear and something to wrap up in is essential!















Date	Activity	
Monday 16 th December	Am - Father Christmas visiting Christmas Lunch	
Tuesday 17 th December	Pm - Year 1 Christmas party	
Wednesday 18 th December	Pm - Year 2 Christmas party	
Thursday 19 th December	Pm - Year R Christmas party	
Friday 20 th December	Pm - Wish for the world assembly School closes for the Christmas holidays at 2.15pm	

Christmas post box

As last year, each class will have their own post box in the library. The post boxes will be available for Christmas post from <u>Monday 2nd December</u>. They will be available in the library for the children to pop to and put their cards into the appropriate class post box. Last posting will be on <u>Wednesday 18th December</u>. Please ensure that all envelopes are named with a child's first name, surname and class to avoid confusion and help the post people if mailing is muddled!!

Arts and crafts to purchase

In order to raise additional funds for our school, we have decided to make some special arts and crafts that will be available to buy from the classes during the least week of term. You will be able to purchase the item that your child made. Further information will be sent nearer the time.

We are arranging for a Father Christmas visit (with a gift) and a design a Christmas jumper competition. More details will follow shortly.

We thank you for your continued support.

All the staff at HWIS













